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Progress Test in Mathematics (PTM) and English (PTE) 
Week Commencing 2nd September - PTM 
Week Commencing 9th September - PTE 

 

Dear Parents, 
 
 
Over the last few years, we have been making advancements to our assessment and reporting 
practices here in the Primary school.  This year, all students in Years 4, 5 and 6 will complete 
two new annual assessments called: Progress Test in Mathematics (PTM) and Progress Test in 
English (PTE). 
 
 
These standardised assessments will enable us to further understand your child's attainment and 
progress in Maths and English and make reporting systems even more robust. Both assessments 
will provide us with a wealth of data, at an individual, class and year group level, which will help 
us to make informed decisions about how to tailor our curriculum to the needs of our learners. As 
these assessments are part of the widely adopted GL suite, they also allow us to benchmark our 
data with other schools, both in the UK and internationally. 
 
 
Your child will complete these assessments on the above dates in class time. Both assessments 
are online and take no more than 1 hour to complete. Students do not need any extra preparation 
for the assessments, as their class teachers will support and guide them through the process. 
Once we have analysed the results, we will share a summary of your child’s results with you. 
 
 
If you would like more information about PTM or PTE, please follow this link. For information 
regarding data protection, please follow this link. 
 
Should you have any further questions, please contact me through the email link below. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

David Walton 
Assistant Primary Principal: Assessment and Reporting 
Core Values: Hope | Kindness | Purpose 
Telephone: +66 (0) 2785 2200 (ext:2254) 

https://support.gl-education.com/knowledge-base/assessments/pt-series-support
https://www.gl-education.com/policies/the-gl-education-group-data-policy/
mailto:dawa@patana.ac.th

